

Pancreatic Cancer UK

6th Floor Westminster Tower 3 Albert Embankment London SE1 7SP

020 3535 7090 enquiries@pancreaticcancer.org.uk pancreaticcancer.org.uk

Mr Paul Dunlop Cider Barn West Kingston STURMINSTER NEWTON DT10 2AR

11 September 2019

Dear Paul

Congratulations and thank you for raising an incredible £490.50 from your recent Charity Dinner. We really appreciate your support and we simply could not take on pancreatic cancer without you. It is a real pleasure to have you as part of the Pancreatic Cancer UK Community.

Pancreatic cancer remains both the lowest surviving and quickest killing cancer. That is unacceptable and thanks to you we are making a stand. In the last few years we have seen survival rates increase for the first time in decades and contributed towards UK research investment which has now reached £10 million a year. These are all important achievements but we're not complacent, there is still so much more we need to do.

Thanks to you, Pancreatic Cancer UK can continue to fund innovative research to find the breakthroughs that will change how we understand, diagnose and treat pancreatic cancer; to campaign for change and to provide the UK's leading support and information service.

As a member of the pancreatic cancer community, you play a vital role in our fight against this disease. Every pound you have raised will help us continue our work and demand better for everyone affected by the disease.

Thank you. Together we can take on pancreatic cancer.

Megan Smart

Community Fundraising Officer

Pancreatic Cancer U K

A big thank you!

To

Paul Dunlop

For

Hosting a charity dinner

And raising an amazing

£490.50

Your support is helping us transform the future of pancreatic cancer.

Diana Jupp

CEO, Pancreatic Cancer UK

Registered charity number 1112708 (England and Wales), and SC046392 (Scotland)